From: Cassel Kapolak

To: mlarose@gec.nu.ca

Cc: Francis Emingak; nirb info

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] RE: NIRB: 21XN033-Information Request No 1 for NIRB Screening
Date: July 20, 2021 1:20:22 PM

Good day Megan,

Thank you for the response. The information provided is sufficient. Please submit your project
application as soon as possible.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the NIRB’s Administrative Department at
info@nirb.ca or call direct at (867) 983-4605.

Best regards,

Cassel Kapolak
" AT P, Environmental Administrator
e Nunavut Impact Review Board
N LR B Phone: (867) 983-4605

Email: ckapolak@nirb.ca

Web: www.nirb.ca

From: Megan Larose <Mlarose@QEC.NU.CA>

Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 3:42 PM

To: Francis Emingak <femingak@nirb.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: NIRB: 21XN033-Information Request No 1 for NIRB Screening

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow
direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon,

In regards to this information request | wanted to provide a brief update. I've started an online
application and am just waiting on one final information requirement before | can finalize and
submit. The Inuinnaqtun translation of the non-technical project description summary is not yet
available. As soon as it is, | will finalize the application and submit. I'm just not sure if this will be
prior to the July 20 deadline identified in the attached letter or not. I'm hoping the translation will be
available in the next day or two. Please let me know if there are any concerns.

Thank you,
Megan

Megan Larose PP LAL® <P*

Health, Safety and Environment Advisor ¢ o <*b CAcLos 1, <€CSa *CAcLos 1 dNenoSte5 DDA <IN
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Qullig Energy Corporation

PO Box 250, Igaluit, Nunavut XOA OHO « DGPC 250, A 5AS, oa.> X0A OHO
PO Box 250, Igaluit, Nunavut X0A OHO - C.P. 250, Igaluit, Nunavut X0A 0HO
T 867-979-7553  F 867-979-7537 WWW.qCC.nu.Ca/

From: nirb info [mailto:info@nirb.ca]
Sent: July 6, 2021 6:08 PM
To: Megan Larose <MLlarose@QEC.NU.CA>

Cc: nirb info <info@nirb.ca>
Subject: NIRB: 21XN033-Information Request No 1 for NIRB Screening

Dear Megan Larose:

Please see the attached correspondence from the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB or Board)
requesting the submission of additional information in support of the NIRB's Screening of Qulliq
Energy Corporation (QEC) “Cambridge Bay New Power Plant and Bulk Fuel Storage Facility” project
proposal (NIRB: 21XNO33; NPC: 149565).

Should you have any questions or require clarification regarding this information request, you are
encouraged to contact Francis Emingak, Junior Technical Advisor at 1-866-233-3033 or via email at
femingak@nirb.ca.

Best regards,

Peter Norman Evalik
Environmental Administrator

Nunavut Impact Review Board
P.0O. Box 1360 (29 Mitik)
Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0CO
Phone: 867-983-4600

Toll Free: 1-866-233-3033
Fax: 867-983-2594

E-mail: info@nirb.ca

Web: www.nirb.ca
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